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Letter No: 018/2023 

 
13th September 2023 
 
Dear Families, 

Optional GCSE/A Level Drama Uniform 
 
Much of the practical work that students are involved in require them to work in a highly 
physical way. We believe students should feel comfortable and able to move during 
lessons and rehearsals, therefore we would like to offer an optional Faculty t-shirt and/or 
sweatshirt. 
 
These items are suitable for Drama GCSE and A Level students and for any KS3 
students who would like to purchase optional uniform for Drama clubs.  
Please note that students are required at A-Level to wear ‘theatre blacks’ to all practical 
lessons and after school rehearsals to prepare them for an industry-style approach to 
their work.   
 
The cost of items are as follows: 
 

• Sandringham Drama Black T-shirt – £7 

• Sandringham Drama Black Sweatshirt – £14.50 

Please make your payment via ParentPay at the website www.parentpay.com  
Items need to be ordered via Google Forms by using this link; 
 
https://forms.gle/eQSjKDLnHudNxD7s7. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Charlotte Hardacre 
Director of Learning: Drama 
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